Nichole Messner

From: Steven Braswell <braswes@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 1:02 PM

To: Barbara Babbitt; Lisa Carey Dean

Cc: Council@cityofgreen.org; Valerie Wolford; Gerard Neugebauer; Rocco Yeargin
Subject: Free Speech Webinar 4/28/2021

Ms. Babbitt, Ms. Dean,
Thank you very much for sponsoring the webinar on first amendment and free speech rights on 4/28.
My son (Akron Law ‘20) told me beforehand that Dean Peters would have a good presentation .... And he was right :)

Although this sort of event may seem a little bit unusual for the city, | thought it had a great deal of “value add” and |
hope that more residents will get the benefit of seeing the replay. |look forward to seeing more events like this in the
future.

Regards,

Steve Braswell
braswes@gmail.com
+1 330.957.4083



